
WEEKLY MEMO – ÉCOLE PAULINE HAARER  
 
le jeudi 24 Octobre, 2019      Website: www.paulinehaarer.ca 
 

Monday 28  Early Dismissal – Staff Meeting   1:37pm   
Tuesday 29  Cross Country Team @ Beban Park   9:00am 
   Dance Show @ Port Theatre – Div 6 to 10 9:00am 
Wednesday 30     
Thursday 31  Halloween Costume Parade   10:00am 
Friday 01    
 
Principal’s Message 
It is hard to believe the end of October is almost here. Time is flying, while we are 
learning and having fun at here at Ecole Pauline Haarer. Thank you to all parents who 
came in to the school for parent teacher conferences. It was nice to see so many people 
on site.   
 
Bantam Football 
Football playoffs start next week but we have our first game on Nov 6th. Finals will be 
Nov 7th.  Also a reminder that there is practice on Tuesday at 8:00am. 
 
Halloween Costume Parade 
Our Halloween costume parade will be at 10:00 am on Thursday, October 31st.  Parents 
are welcome to watch from the gym.  Halloween is a fun time for students to dress up 
and take on other personas.  Please note that fake weapons are not permitted on 
school grounds.  We look forward to seeing students’ creative ideas!  

Treats at School and Costume Safety—Please see next page regarding treats at school 
and Halloween safety. 
 
I wish everyone a relaxing and happy weekend! 
 

Sincerely,  
Mme. Apland 
 
 
 

 

 

  



 

 

 

HALLOWEEN SAFETY 
 Children under the age of 12 should not trick or 

treat without adult supervision.  
 Cross the street at corners, using traffic signals 

and crosswalks.  
 Always walk on sidewalks or paths. If there are 

no sidewalks, walk facing traffic as far to the left 
as possible.  

 Please wear reflective wear and choose a non-
flammable costume that allows you to see, 
breathe and walk without tripping.  

 Don’t forget to have an adult check your treats 
before consuming.  

 Please do not bring fake weapons to school 
Be safe, be respectful and have fun!! 


